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Hi Karen,

Thank you for your email. Yes please take my comments forward. There are numerous
issues which development here in this settlement would solve, residential and care in
support of the local community and struggling local business. 

A sustainable development can be brought forward to address social and economic issues
here and enhance the local community. 

Earlier representations have been sadly ignored and or dismissed without due
consideration of the locality and its residents, hardly what we should inspect in 2024. 

Kind regards. 

Robert Gilbert. 

Sent from my iPhone

On 8 May 2024, at 08:59, External Email for Local Plans
<localplans@sstaffs.gov.uk> wrote: 

﻿
Dear Mr Gilbert
 
Thank you for your enquiry submitted through our Local Plan consultation
response portal.
 
The council has not identified Laney Green as a sustainable location for future
development in our emerging Local Plan.  We do not buy parcels of land for
development, sites are identified through a comprehensive assessment
process, but any disposal of land is entirely a matter between the landowner
and the developer.
 
Would you like me to take your comments as a representation to the current
consultation that Laney Green should be considered for future development?
 
Kind regards
 
Karen




